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Mennonite Church

7088 Rd 27W Stanley MB R6T 0C7 
www.glencrosschurch.com

WORSHIP SERVICE - December 31, 2023

WORSHIP IN SINGING/PIANIST - Kelly & Karen Lesser
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER - Bob Reimer
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
OFFERTORY - Kayla Reimer
WORSHIP IN SINGING
SPECIAL # - Peter & Alex Giesbrecht
MESSAGE - Peter Redekopp 
“A New Year’s Blessing”  Ps. 115:14-15
CLOSING SONG
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

Following today’s service there will be prayer available in 
the Pastor’s study.

May you be blessed by the Lord, who made heaven and earth.
Psalm 115:15

Next Sunday, Jan. 7th - Return to Regular Schedule 
Sunday School at 9:30am and Worship Service at 10:40am.

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
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Church Donations - in order for donations to be included on 
the 2023 donation receipt, the cash or cheque donation must be 
in either Jayson Hamm or Melissa Klassen's hands before 
December 31st at midnight (mailbox is not sufficient). 
For online donations, the bill payment will need to be made 
before December 31st at midnight. The option to make online 
donations is available for any credit union members. Please 
email glencrosstreasurer@gmail.com for an account number or 
for any questions. 
The option of e-transfers to glencrosstreasurer@gmail.com also 
works. If your address has changed, please send your new 
address to glencrosstreasurer@gmail.com. 
___________________________________________________________
2024 Prayer Partners 
Men's and Ladies' Prayer Partner boxes will be set up in the foyer 
for the month of December. Anyone interested in having  a prayer 
partner for 2024 please fill in the form and place in the appropriate 
box.

January 1st – New Years Day Service at 10am at the Access 
Centre in Morden. Speaker – Ron Burley. Music – Glencross 
Quartet. This event is planned by the Christian Program 
Committee of Morden. Coffee, muffins, pastries and cheese 
will be served.
 January 14th – Harold Espinosa will be speaking in our 
church about 1613 Ministries. He and his team would like to 
serve us a noon meal. There will be a sign up sheet with 
more details in the foyer.  Any questions please talk to the 
Mission Board.

EMMC Conference Matching Funds Available for Donations up to $25K 
for Bolivia - Upon hearing of the Church Plant projects in the MEM Bolivia 
Ministries, a generous donor is providing up to $25,000 in matching funds for 
your donations.   The deadline is December 31, 2023 to have your 
contribution matched. Please indicate "Matching" in the memo field (for both 
cheques and e-transfers) so we can ensure funds are properly allocated. If 
you have any questions, please contact the Conference Office at (204) 
253.7929.   Send your cheques or etransfers directly to the EMMC office as 
follows:  etransfer: finance@emmc.ca; cheque: Mail to: EMMC, 757 St. 
Anne’s Road, Winnipeg MB R2N 4G6
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